[bookmark: _GoBack]Writing Instruction in the Disciplines (WID) Committee
May 3, 2018
2:00 pm, Algonquin Room, University Union

Present: Munia Cabal-Jimenéz (chair), Magdelyn Helwig (ex-officio), Courtney Blankenship, Lorri Kanauss, Leslie Melim, Nathan Miczo, Joyce Runquist, Anna Valeva. Absent: Ritchie Gabbei. Guests: Brian Locke, Kimberly McClure.

1. The meeting was called to order at 1:59 pm.

2. Approval of the agenda.

3. Approval of the minutes from April 19, 2018. The minutes were approved with minor corrections.

4. New Members of WID for 2018-2019. Brian Locke, Kim McClure and Michael Lukkarinen were welcomed.

5.  WID Survey. Results of the WID Survey will be ready tomorrow, 5/4/18.

6. Report on courses with WID changes. Courses that removed WID designation: COMM 410 (Advanced Interpersonal Communication), 413 (Advanced Organizational Communication), 441 (Rhetoric and Public Culture) and 456 (Persuasive Campaigns). GCOM 320 Professional Preparation in Graphic Communication. On April 25th Diana Higgins said: Faculty Senate returned GCOM 320. At this time, we would like to withdraw the application for the WID designation on this course. We have GCOM 493 within the curriculum as a WID course, so we are covered within our major. Thank you for your help and consideration through this process. It is appreciated. 

7. Colleges pending WID review. Reviewed: College of Arts and Sciences, College of Fine Arts and Communication, College of Business and Technology. Pending review: College of Education and Human Services.
	
8. Preliminary WID Counts. No classes are overenrolled, a few are within the very limit of 25/26 students. 19 courses with WID designation that are offered in the Fall 2018 have no enrollment so far. Additional discussion on burden of transferring WID content to online platform, dual credit courses and LEJA student indicating an employer wouldn’t accept these courses. Munia said rotation of WID courses could be a discussion item in the future.

9. Elections (Chair, Recording Secretary). Nathan Miczo was nominated and unanimously elected as Chair. Lorri Kanauss was nominated and unanimously elected as Recording Secretary.

10. New Business. At the fall Faculty Senate meeting both Munia and Nathan will present the annual report. Munia gave her sincere thanks to all members of the committee.

The meeting was adjourned at 2:26 p.m.  

Respectfully, 
Courtney Blankenship
